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The Student Council held its second regular meeting at Frostburg State University last month.  
We passed a series of amendments to our Constitution and By-Laws, namely changes that would 
permit representatives from regional centers to receive full-voting rights.  The Council also 
responded to five questions regarding the UMCP-UMB merger that were sent by the Chancellor 
and Regents.  The Council will host and facilitate a systemwide college newspaper summit in the 
Spring.

The Council participated in the second annual Joint USM Councils Meeting this past month at 
the University of Maryland, College Park.  The Council would like to thank Mr. Brown and Dr. 
Shirazi for their hard work on this very important event, and for Chancellor Kirwan and 
Secretary Howard for attending the meeting.

The next meeting of the Council will be held on December 12, 2011 at the University of 
Maryland, Baltimore County where the Council will be meeting in executive session to interview 
candidates for student regent.


